
From: Madame Peterson <mme.peterson@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, July 11, 2020 8:52 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 116 Longman Lane 
 
I think the proposed additions will not be an eyesore and will improve the small home. All the cosmetic 
improvements that have been done to the home up until now have been tasteful and elegant. I am sure 
these extensions will be the same.  
 
With home prices what they are it is rare for someone to be able to buy a home let alone improve it and 
I think it will be nice to have an updated home in this neighborhood. 
 
As a neighbor I vote in favor of approving the project. 
 
Sarah Peterson 
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